
 

September 2019 

Parent Information Meeting – Year 4 

As your child moves through the school, there are changes in the work they 

are given and in the expectations for the coming year.  

With this in mind, we would like to remind you about our information meetings 

next week where we will explain what to expect during the next steps in their 

learning journey. 

The information meetings will be held on Wednesday 11th September in The 

Training Room. Please enter the school via reception.  

There will be two separate sessions to enable us to accommodate as many 

of you as possible.  The first will be held at 2.45pm and there will be a later 

one at 6.00pm.  There is no need to attend both meetings. 

If you will be free to attend, could you please return the reply slip to indicate 

which session you will be coming to? 

Many thanks 

Year 4 Team  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Parent Information Meeting – Year 4 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________   

□  I/We will be attending the Parent Meeting at 2.45pm on Wednesday 

11th September. 

□  I/We will be attending the Parent Meeting at 6.00pm on Wednesday 

11th September. 

□ I/We will be unable to attend the Parent Meeting. 

 

Signed: __________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 


